
Hello Seniors and Parents/Guardians: 
 
As we get closer to graduation and the end of the semester, you will see more and more senior information come 
through. Please contact Principal Ernie Molina if you have any questions: emolina@aguafria.org. 
 
Below is a video from Mr. Molina that was shown in most senior advisory classes today. Parents, please watch it as 
well to gain the most up to date information. 
 
 
Video Link 
 
Below are highlights of the information shared in the video. 
Senior Info!!!! 
Senior Honors and Awards Night is Friday May 7 on the AFHS football field. More information will be coming 
regarding practice, times, etc. Each student participating will receive 2 tickets. Contact Counselor Jennifer Ferrante-
Jackson with any questions: jferrantejack@aguafria.org 
 
If students are taking a class in Odysseyware, the class must be completed and passed by May 7. 
 
Finals will begin the week of May 10. *Some culminating activities may be due before the week of May 10. 
 
Thursday May 13 is senior check out. It will be a digital check out. More specific information will be coming soon. 
Seniors & senior parents were emailed on 3/31 with any fees they owe in the bookstore--those need to be taken care 
of before May 13. 
 
Saturday May 15 at 3pm is Graduation at State Farm Stadium. Each senior will receive 4 tickets. More information 
will be coming regarding specifics of practice, rehearsal, dress code, what time to report to the stadium, etc.  
 
If you would like the chance to speak at graduation, speech submissions need to be turned in to Ms. Vaughn and/or 
Mr. Molina via email asap. 
 
Admin & Counselors will have a Q & A session via Zoom for any seniors and senior parents who have questions 
regarding the end of the year, graduation, etc. Dates and links to the session will be coming soon. 
 
  **Seniors! Stay on top of your school work. If you have questions, communicate with your teachers. Finish 
Strong!!!    
 
Also: 
You can help the 2021 Senior Class! 

Parents, we are looking for donations! Please sign up to donate a gift card, or gift basket to our 
Senior Class! Sign up here!  All donations need to be dropped off by April 14th to the AFHS front 

office during business hours.  
 
You will also see an attachment with information regarding upcoming testing at Agua Fria High School. Please 
read it as several of these testing days have modified schedules and your student needs to know when they are 
to report to campus/their remote learning schedule. If you have any questions about testing, please contact Assistant 
Principal Melissa Yapo: myapo@aguafria.org 
 
And there is one last attachment regarding the yearbook. There is limited time to purchase one, so if your student 
plans to have a senior yearbook, please act now and order it as soon as you can. 
 
Thank you! 
--  
Kristen Tiffany 
Assistant Principal 
Agua Fria High School 
 


